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_School Distric

2016-17 BULLYING REPORT

January 1, 2017 to June 30, 2017
Louisville City Schools Board of Education

Semi-Annual Bullying Report:

In compliance with ORC 3313.666, I am providing a written report of any and all
bullying incidences reported for the 2016-17 school year (Second Semester —
January 1, 2017 to June 30, 2017). In grades K-5 we had 0 cases reported of
bullying, and in grades 6-12 we had 1 (one) reported case of bullying.

All reported cases were investigated and pursued according to school disciplinary
procedures.

Sincerely,
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Michele Shaffer
Superintendent



